



May 2014 lifeskey@verizon.net 412-881-1090

Dear Supporters, Volunteers, Counselors, and Friends of Life's Key Ministry,

Whether you have been a financial supporter, prayer supporter, or have given your precious time to counsel or work here at the office, I thank you for all of your efforts! As I have had a chance to meet many of you either face to face or over the phone for the first time, I just love this team of dedicated people that God has put together!

Philippians 2:13 – For it is God who is at work in you, both to will and to work for His good pleasure.

We are thrilled that installation of the new LED lighting in our office is nearly complete! The difference in quality of light is profound. It will be fun to see how the Lord uses us now that we can actually see what we are doing! As far as the new boiler goes, we are still doing our research on what we feel is the best option. We are very thankful that we have a few months of warmer weather ahead of us, giving us time to look at everything closely. Please keep us in prayer as we move closer to this next major financial decision. God has provided for Life's Key countless times over the years. We do not fear, for we are safe in His hands!

Life's Key receives many letters each week from inmates asking for prayer, expressing their thanks, or simply notifying us of an address change so we can make sure their courses get to the right place. It's so great to see how God grips the hearts of these individuals once they are subjected to His Word! Our prayer is that everyone receiving courses would have their lives touched like these have:

"How are you doing today? Fine, I hope and pray. I am writing you to let you know how blessed I was to receive 'The Christian Life', 'The Bible – What's In It For You', and 'Born to Win'. A growth with Christ is a growth in me. I would like to share these courses with some of my Christian brothers, which would give them an opportunity to grow also in the Lord. So please send me some request forms for the Bible courses. I have learned I can't do anything without God and His son Jesus Christ. May God continue to bless your ministry." – Warzell (Virginia)

"Hello. I'm writing this letter to first of all say thank you for the study. It helped me to understand some things I was having trouble with. I wanted to inform you that I'm gonna be going home, so I wanted to enclose my home address so I can still do these studies so I can grow in the Lord. A lot of people seem to only want a jail house God, and when they get out they do the same things that got them here. I am really wanting to change my life and live in the light for the rest of my life. This is why I'm asking to still be able to continue these studies. Thank you and God bless." – Kyle (Virginia)

"I wanna thank you from the bottom of my heart for offering these bible studies free to all inmates. I don't get any mail from home, so when these come, they really make my day." – Gregory (Ohio)

May all we do be for the glory of God!

Tim Priano, Director